
 

 

NOTICE 

Performance Audit Report 
GRIFFIN ENERGY SALES PTY LTD 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority (Authority) today published the 2010 performance audit 
report for Griffin Energy Sales Pty Ltd’s electricity retail licence.  

Taking into account the satisfactory level of compliance demonstrated by Griffin Energy 
Sales Pty Ltd, the Authority has approved an extension of the audit period for the next audit 
from 23 months to 36 months. 

A copy of the report is available on the Authority’s website. 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Harry Hilton 
Analyst, Licensing, Monitoring &  
Customer Protection 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue McKenna) 
 0408 878 817 (Joanne Fowler) 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
23 June 2010 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/8625/2/20100623%20D31391%20Final%20Report%20-%202008%20Performance%20Audit%20-%20Griffin%20Energy%20Sales%20Pty%20Ltd.pdf

